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           6th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
African Drumming Workshop 
As you know, Reception and Year 1 have been exploring Africa this term.  As part of our learning 
we have organized for the children to participate in an African drumming workshop on Wednesday 
20th November. The children will be exposed to a host of African instruments including djembes 
(hand drums) and djuns (stick drums).  Each child will have an instrument to play and during the 
workshop will have the chance to change their place and play another instrument.   
 
The cost of the workshop is 3.50 per child. Please consent and make payment online at 
SchoolMoney or return the slip below with a cheque payable to Rural Church School Academy 
Trust no later than Monday 18th November.  
 
 
You are also welcome to join us for a short performance at 2.50pm in the school hall.  Please let 
the office know if you are going to attend by emailing admin 
 
Thank you.  
 
Miss Cork, Mrs Armitage and Mrs Moxley.  

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                          
 
 
 Rec & Y1 African Drumming Workshop – Wednesday 20th November  

           
 
I give permission for ................................................................ to join in with the drumming 
workshop. 
 
I enclose payment of £3.50 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed............................................................................. Date…………………. 
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